Dear Colleagues:

In this month's issue of the Earth and Planetary Surface Processes (EPSP) newsletter:

- 1. Vote! Vote! Vote! for the next leaders of EPSP!
- 2. Please consider buying a ticket to the EPSP reception at 2016 Fall Meeting.
- 3. Please consider contributing to EPSP!

Best regards,

Jim Pizzuto

President, Earth and Planetary Surface Processes Focus Group, AGU

Please VOTE for the next leaders of EPSP!

We have an OUTSTANDING slate of candidates for the future leadership of EPSP. Please participate—your leaders represent YOU and they make a real difference. Dorothy Merritts and Ellen Wohl are running for president-elect, while Ken Ferrier and Greg Hancock are running for secretary. Candidate bios are available at elections.agu.org. You should have already received an email with your election qualifications. The election closes on 27 September.

Please consider buying a ticket to the EPSP reception at 2016 Fall Meeting

Like last year, the EPSP reception will be held from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. on Thursday of Fall Meeting week (15 December), immediately following the Sharp Lecture. Tickets are only \$15. Drinks and food provided. We had over 150 attendees last year—please join us!

Please Consider Contributing to EPSP

Our budget is used primarily to support students (travel awards, the annual social gathering at Fall Meeting, Outstanding Student Paper Awards, etc.) and to a lesser extent, our annual evening reception at Fall Meeting. The percentage of our members contributing is among the lowest of all the sections and focus groups of AGU—we can do better. If enough contributions greater than \$50 are received, AGU will match your gift!

Organizational Supporters

AGU galvanizes a community of Earth and space scientists that collaboratively advances and communicates science and its power to ensure a sustainable future.